
Bradley Stoke 
Safer & Stronger Community Group 

Invites the Community of  
Bradley Stoke  

 

To a meeting  
on Tuesday 9

th
 December 2008 at 

Brook Way Community Centre 
at 7pm 

 

Please just turn up, or contact Safer South 
Gloucestershire on 01454 868760 if you have any 
questions. 
The group will be given the opportunity to discuss 

• Tesco’s and the town centre development 
with Scott Lahive, town centre manager 

• Parking issues with Jim Daniels, South 
Gloucestershire Highways and 
Transportation 

• Local problems and issues  
There will be the opportunity to see and comment 
on the latest plans for the Jubilee Green 
 
There will be representation from the Police, Safer 
South Gloucestershire, Avon Fire and Rescue 
Service and South Gloucestershire Council. 
 


